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[bookmark: _Hlk79668752]ANDREWS CUP BASKETBALL TRIALS 2022


Andrews Cup Basketball trials will be held on the following dates at the Clayfield College Sports Centre for any interested Years 4 - 6 girls:

                   	Monday   29  August               6:45am-7:45am and
Thursday 1	 September         3:30pm- 4:30pm       

Any girls in Years 4 to 6 wishing to be selected for the Andrews Cup Basketball Team will need to attend both of these sessions please. Girls will be informed on Thursday afternoon if further trials are required.

Girls are to wear their Clayfield College PE uniform to all trials and training sessions. 


[bookmark: _Hlk79669787]If your daughter is selected into the Andrews Cup Basketball team she will be required to attend 
training on the following days- 

Monday mornings 		7:00am-8:00am (Sports Centre)
Thursday afternoons	3:30pm-4:30pm (Sports Centre)

Drop off and Pick Up-

Please ensure Monday morning start times are adhered to so all students can be present for the warm-up.

On Thursday, all students are required to go straight to Circular Drive at 3:10pm and sit down on the grassy area immediately outside of Student Reception/Health Centre.

1. Students should have already changed into their sport uniform during Lunch
1. Students may have their pre-training snacks in this area 
1. Students must remain seated
1. No devices are to be taken out of school bags

The teacher on duty in this area will then escort students to the Oval access gate at 3:30pm, where students will meet their coach.











At the conclusion of training on Thursdays, you may collect your daughter directly from the Sports Centre at 4:30pm. 

If you are unable to collect your daughter at this time, please ensure suitable arrangements have been made.
Services Available:

Outside School Hours Care - Students booked in to attend OSHC will be escorted to OSHC after training.

Students not collected at 4:30pm, with no arrangements made, will be taken to OSHC and subject to their service costs.


The Andrews Cup competition will be held on Thursday 3 November at Coomera Indoor 
Sports Centre, Coomera. Further information about this event will be communicated closer to this date.

Please contact me if you have queries or concerns.

Kind regards

Mrs Peta Richardson			 
Andrews Cup Coordinator
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